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Our ref: 1113133
9 May 2018
 
kellie sadler
 ??? 

  

 
 
Account reference:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Dear Kellie Sadler,
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Birmingham City 
Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 
 
Request 
“
Please send me the following information for the year of 2017, and if 
possible up to the present time of 2018. For the questions, I would like 
this data in spreadsheet format (CSV or XLS). 

-What is the number of people who are sleeping rough on the streets of 
Birmingham? 

-What is the number of people who are in temporary accommodation in 
Birmingham? 

-What is the cost of housing one homeless person in Birmingham?” 
 
Response

“-What is the number of people who are sleeping rough on the streets of 
Birmingham?”

55 (as at November 2017)

“-What is the number of people who are in temporary accommodation in 
Birmingham?”
There are currently 2,297 households in temporary accommodation, consisting 
of 7,546 people.
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 “-What is the cost of housing one homeless person in Birmingham?”
Birmingham City Council does not hold this information. It is impossible to 
calculate an accurate figure for the cost of housing one person.

Please quote the reference number 1113133 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be addressed to:
 
Corporate Information Governance Team
PO Box 16366
Birmingham
B2 2YY
Email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
 
 
 
If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully
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Ben Harpwood

 
Re Use of Public Sector Information
Where Birmingham City Council is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, 
educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the City Council. Where the re-use is 
for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or 
agree terms for re-use
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